
 

 
Service Change notification - Term 1 2024 

SCHOOL SERVICE 7209PM  

                 

What? School Service 7209pm – realignment of run times and change to last stop   

Why? To better reflect the operational times of the service  

When? From the beginning of Term 1, Monday 22nd January 2024  

 

Details 

Run times have been realigned throughout the run to better reflect the operational times 
of the service. The last stop will also change from Bigmor Drv near Morris Rd to the new 
stop of Morris Rd near Bigmor Drv, except for Friday afternoons when the service will 
continue from Elimbah out to Toorbul.    

A copy of the updated run sheet for 7209pm service can be found on the back of this 
notice, changes have been highlighted / shaded in green to make them easy to identify. 

Students who would like a copy of the 7209pm service for Fridays that travels out to 
Toorbul after the Elimbah drop offs will need to contact our office.  
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Find out 
more 

The revised timetable will be available on Translink's Journey Planner from 
Monday 8 January, click the QR code to view more information. A copy of the 
run change information is also available on the Caboolture Bus Lines Facebook 
page and website www.cbus.biz Please contact our office on 5495 4744 if you 
have any questions about the changes.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


